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Comments: I am in support of this trail.  It will provide a safer route through these areas by cyclists who currently

use the road which has limited shoulders and can be dangerous. It will provide greater opportunity to residents to

use bikes as a form of transportation between the communities and reduce car usage.  Impacts to wildlife are

very limited given the amount of private property development and highway that exists near or along the

proposed paths.


